PlanningAlias

From: Bobbi Lacroix

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 8:58 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 1236 Malahat drive

| am definitely opposed to this home opening up to more people, vehicles. This street is already a drag race strip for
those wishing to get around Ryan rd. Anymore parking on the street (which WILL happen, it’s already happening with
other homes on this road), the owners cannot completely assure us parking will not spill onto the street...it'’s only a
matter of time before there’s an accident. We have blind corners and hills. NO development at this property!!!
Thank you

Lily Lacroix

1314 Malahat

Sent from my iPhone



